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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                Friday 13th September, 2024 

 

We’ve had a busy (and rather rainy) first week back -the children have worked their socks off and 

there were definitely some weary faces on the way home today! In Celebration Assembly today, we 

presented ‘values’ certificates for friendship and it was really lovely to hear about all the kind and 

thoughtful things children had been doing for their friends around school. It was also the first time 

Acorns (Reception) had come to assembly and their behaviour was impeccable!  

 

Gardening Club started this week and 

they have planted up some beautiful 

pallets to be attached to the fences. 

If any families have pallets in good 

condition, we would be very grateful if 

they donated them to school for 

projects we have planned.  

 

 

Picture News 

Every Tuesday Miss Comish sends out the latest Picture News for class assembly. This week, the 

topic of conversation was- ‘How do we respond to unexpected events?’. The children learn about the 

two astronauts who are stuck in space and discussed how they might be feeling. You can find out more 

here-  Sunita Williams and Barry Wilmore: Nasa astronauts stuck in space 

will return in 2025 - BBC News 

The topic definitely stimulated a lot of interest across the school!  If your 

child is interested in spotting the ISS (International Space Station) in the 

sky- it orbits the UK 16 times a day! You can install an app, showing where 

the ISS is here: Spot The Station | NASA  

 

ASDA Cashpot for Schools- Can you help? 

Between 2nd September and 30th November 2024, every time you shop 

with Asda using their Rewards app, you can choose Tattenhall Park Primary 

School to receive a percentage of your spend. In addition, every time you 

choose our school, Asda will donate £1 to our school’s Cashpot. You will need 

to download the app to take part.  

This looks interesting! Cholmondeley Castle Gardens are holding a Treemendous 

Festival on Sunday 22nd September, which is a celebration of nature and the 

majestic beauty of trees. TREEmendous Festival – Cholmondeley Castle Gardens 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Bolton                                                                                                     
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